MEMORANDUM   

DATE:		September 18, 2014

TO:		Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants; Docket Id: OAR–2013-0602

FROM:	EPA Region 1

SUBJECT:	July 17, 2014 Discussion of Proposed Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants during a meeting of the Environmental Business Council New Hampshire Chapter and the Business and Industry Association of New Hampshire 


SUMMARY

The Environmental Business Council New Hampshire Chapter and the Business and Industry Association of New Hampshire held a meeting on July 17, 2014 for Regional Administrator Curt Spalding to discuss environmental program priorities and implementation strategies for the region.  The proposed Clean Power Plan was raised as a part of that discussion.  

ATTENDEES (all by phone)
[bookmark: _GoBack]Curt Spalding, EPA

Approximately 30 people attended this conference.  Attendance was not taken by EPA.  

Presentation attached.  
